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PRINCIPAL’S
MESSAGE

As we wrap up another enriching Academic Year 2024-2025, I am extremely

pleased to witness how far our students have come, not just in academics, but

in character, discipline and self-awareness.

The upcoming summer break offers a well-deserved pause, but I urge every

student to see it not just as a holiday, but as an opportunity to grow, reflect

and reset. This is the perfect time to practice responsibility in its truest form:

taking charge of oneself.

Be mindful of how you spend your time. Strike a balance between rest and

routine. Focus on your health; eat well, stay active, and nourish both your body

and mind. Take ownership of your studies; read something new, revisit a

subject you found challenging, or develop a skill. Be an active member of your

home; help with chores, contribute with care and value the time with family. 

Most importantly, nurture your fitness, not just for the body but for mental

clarity and confidence.

Above all, I encourage you to reflect on your spiritual journey. As young

Muslims, the break is a beautiful chance to reconnect with your faith through

prayers, recitation, reflection, or learning something new about Islam. Let your

heart find peace in the remembrance of Allah and brighten your days with His

guidance.

Let this summer vacation be a time of thoughtful growth, where each day is

used with intention. Plan it wisely, live it fully and return recharged.

Wishing you all safe, joyful and meaningful holidays.

Warm regards,

Amna Jan Brohi
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WINTER WONDERLANDWINTER WONDERLAND
Our Winter Wonderland Carnival was a fantastic success, bringing families together for a joyful day

filled with fun and learning! From hands-on activies and winter-themed play zones to imaginative

storytelling sessions, the event was bursting with creativity and excitement.

The day’s highlights included a jumping castle, winter play area, storytelling sessions, token rides,

trampoline fun, engaging learning zones, and a magic show. With thrilling activities, creative crafts,

and non-stop laughter, the carnival transformed into a memorable celebration where learning was

not just educational—but truly enjoyable.
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Bake Sale:Bake Sale:
Our bake sale was a delightful

blend of generosity, teamwork,
and delicious treats! From

mouthwatering food to
beautiful presentation, our

students put their hearts into
baking for a cause. 

A huge congratulations to
House Atlantic for rising to the

occasion and generating the
highest amount of funds for the
year. Your dedication and effort

have truly made a difference.

Breakfast with MommiesBreakfast with Mommies
There’s nothing better than starting a chilly winter morning

with warmth, love, and laughter! Our preprimary section
organized a delightful gathering filled with cozy

conversations, delicious treats, and precious bonding
moments. 

From sharing giggles over coffee to creating beautiful
memories with their little ones, our lovely moms made this
morning extra special. Moments like these remind us that
learning isn’t just in classrooms—it’s in the love, care and

connections we build along the way. 

Teddy Bear PartyTeddy Bear Party
Our discoverers had a beary special day at

the Teddy Bear Party! From teddy-themed

arts & crafts to yummy teddy treats, the day

was filled with laughter, hugs, and endless

fun! Seeing our little learners share, care, and

create sweet memories with their favorite

fluffy friends was pure joy! 
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BOOKS TO READBOOKS TO READ
Deep Work

 by Cal Newport.
The power of now 

  by Eckhart Tolle.
The power of habit 

 by Charles Duhigg.
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SPRING FIESTASPRING FIESTA
Our Spring Fiesta, hosted by the Discoverers,

was a vibrant celebration of the season, brought

to life through engaging sensory and arts &

crafts activities! The little ones had an absolute

blast with footprinting fun, painting on plastic

sheets, exploring germination, creating flower

soup, and enjoying flower pegging, all topped

off with a captivating storytelling session.

As part of the festivities, our Explorers and

Inventors went on a memorable trip to the

Flower Show, where they marveled at the

stunning variety of plants in full bloom. They

delved into the fascinating world of plant growth

and discovered how each season paints nature

in a new light.

With hands-on experiences and close

encounters with nature, the children embraced

the magic of spring through a day filled with

learning, laughter, and blossoming curiosity.
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Inventor’s Graduation Day
Our Inventor’s pre-primary graduates lit up the stage at their

unforgettable Graduation Day! With hearts full of happiness and eyes

full of wonder, these young stars took their first big leap from pre-

primary to the world of primary learning. 

From joyful cheers to proud certificate moments, every smile told a

story of growth, discovery, and magic. A huge thank you to our

incredible parents for their touching words and unwavering support.

Preprimary section and class 1's Fun week
Our Pre-Primary stars wrapped up the term with an

unforgettable fun week filled with joy, laughter, and creativity! 

Here’s a peek at our themed days:

Splash Bash – A splashtastic pool party to beat the heat!

Character Parade Day – Little ones transformed into their

favourite storybook and cartoon characters!

Class Party – Games, music, and yummy treats brought

the classrooms to life!

Movie Magic – Cozy corners and big smiles as students

enjoyed their favorite movies with friends!
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Our students took a meaningful step beyond the classroom as they visited Indus Hospital

to donate the funds raised through our school bake sale. But this visit was more than just

a donation—it was a journey of empathy, gratitude, and awareness.

As they observed patients and gained insight into the challenges of healthcare, our

students reflected on the blessing of good health—something we often take for granted.

This experience not only strengthened their sense of social responsibility but also gave

them a deeper understanding of the invaluable work being done at Indus Hospital.

 

 

VISIT TO INDUS HOSPITAL:VISIT TO INDUS HOSPITAL:

VISIT BY DR. ABDUL BARIVISIT BY DR. ABDUL BARI
We were honored to welcome Dr. Abdul Bari, the

esteemed Founder of Indus Hospital & Health
Network to Education Bay School. Dr. Bari, a true

humanitarian, delivered a heartfelt speech to our
students on the significance of charity and its

transformative power in society.
His words deeply resonated with our students,

inspiring them to think beyond themselves and
embrace the importance of giving back to the
community. As part of the event, our students
enthusiastically participated in a charity drive,

making generous contributions to support those in
need

 We are extremely pleased with our students and
parents for their wholehearted participation and
their commitment to making a difference. Thank

you, Dr. Abdul Bari, for your invaluable insights and
for inspiring the next generation of change makers. 
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Takmeel e Quran Celebration
A beautiful spiritual milestone was marked by our Class VII students as they

completed the recitation of the Holy Qur’an. To commemorate this blessed

achievement, the school organized a heartfelt Takmeel-e-Qur’an Party and

Dua. The event featured a joyful celebration with delicious food shared among

students and teachers!

We are immensely proud of our students and pray that the light of the Qur’an

continues to guide them throughout their lives.  

We are beyond thrilled to announce that our boys have secured 3rd
place in the KISSL U17 Tournament. Out of 8 teams, our squad made it to

the semifinals and gave it their all in an intense match against
Reflections School. 

A huge shoutout to the team and the coach for their hard work,
determination and incredible sportsmanship. 

Let’s keep this momentum going! 

KISSL U17 Boys Basketball Tournament!
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Life Skill seminarsLife Skill seminars
EBS carried forward its legacy of empowering young minds through a vibrant

series of life skills sessions for Classes IX to XI. Designed to spark personal

growth and future readiness, the sessions featured a powerhouse lineup of

dynamic professionals and thought leaders. Students explored transformative

topics like Gratitude, Meta-Cognitive Skills, and a modern Leadership

Framework, gaining practical tools to thrive both personally and

professionally. The sessions were brought to life by inspiring speakers such as

Mufti Afnan, Ms. Saima Imran—an acclaimed educator and trainer from

TEACH Learning Dimension—and Mufti Najeeb, a leading authority in Islamic

finance, financial literacy, and Islamic jurisprudence. These impactful

encounters left students not just informed, but truly inspired.

 

 

CHAMPION OF CHANGE AWARD BY INDUS HOSPITALCHAMPION OF CHANGE AWARD BY INDUS HOSPITAL

We are truly honoured to have received the
prestigious "Champion of Change" award from

Indus Hospital. This recognition celebrates EBS as
an invaluable partner in their Indus Yaqeen and

Indus Tarbiyat Program—an initiative that
highlights leadership and social responsibility.

At EBS, we remain committed to nurturing values
of empathy, generosity, and community service

among our students. Together, we strive to build a
future generation that is socially responsible and

dedicated to creating a healthier, more
prosperous Pakistan.
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EBIAN LIMELIGHT THEATER 2025EBIAN LIMELIGHT THEATER 2025
Education Bay School was delighted to host one of

its most anticipated annual events 

The Ebian Limelight Theatre 2025. This year’s

theme, “The Chronicles of Gratitude,” beautifully

captured the spirit of thankfulness and

appreciation. With captivating plays, skits and

performances, our talented Primary and Secondary

students took center stage to showcase powerful

messages centered around values like gratitude,

empathy, and kindness. The event also featured

heartfelt talk shows paying tribute to our nation’s

unsung heroes, including the inspiring Mr. Chappra

and Sabina Khatri, celebrating their remarkable

contributions to society. 
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International Kangaroo Linguistic Contest (IKLC)  
Our brilliant Primary and Secondary students showcased their linguistic flair at the International

Kangaroo Linguistic Contest (IKLC). With 4 Gold, 18 Silver, and 3 Bronze medals, their hard work and

linguistic talent truly shone through. 

A heartwarming award ceremony was held this morning to honour our young achievers. The stage

lit up with smiles and well-deserved medals. Congratulations to all!

 

 

09



The after school clubs at EBS played a vibrant and integral role in student life, offering a wide array
of engaging activities designed to spark curiosity and nurture talent. Many of these clubs were led
by skilled professionals and specialized trainers, providing students with an enriching and hands-

on learning experience.
Among the most popular were clubs focused on skating, textile design, recycling and calligraphy,

each capturing students’ interest and enthusiasm. The Culinary Club was a particular favorite,
giving aspiring young chefs a chance to express their creativity in the kitchen. In the Calligraphy
Club, students explored both traditional and contemporary lettering styles, refining their artistic

expression through elegant handwriting techniques. The Textile Design Club introduced students to
the foundations of fabric design, teaching them about color theory, pattern creation, and various

design methods.

EBS Clubs: 

Meanwhile, the Reduce, Reuse, Recycle initiative encouraged environmental
responsibility and our Gymnastics & Kickboxing Club enabled students to
push boundaries, stay fit, and build unstoppable confidence. Overall, the
diverse range of clubs not only kept students actively engaged but also
 helped them discover new passions and develop meaningful life skills.

Ebians Shine Bright at the 17th Art Beat Competition!
We’re over the moon to announce that our incredibly talented

Ebians have once again made us proud at the 17th Art Beat

Competition! With brushes in hand and creativity in their hearts,

our young artists painted their way to national acclaim, bringing

home medals and making their mark on the canvas of success.

Here are our shining stars
🥇 Gold Medalists:

Nuha Nabeel-4th Position

Aiza Junaid-4th Position

🥉 Bronze Medalists:

M.Umer Illahi-6th Position

Abdul Hadi-6th Position

Fatima Khan-6th Position 10

🥈 Silver Medalists:

Zayyan Muzammil-5th Position

Mahnoor Saad-5th Position

Fatima Tu Zahra-5th Position

Haadiyah Haq-5th Position

Manahil Asif -5th Position

Tooba Noman-5th Position

Yusayrah Rizvi-5th Position



Every month, our morning assembly becomes a moment of pride and celebration as

we hold our Student of the Month Ceremony. This special event shines a spotlight on

Top Performing Students and Most Improved Students of all the sections.

Each student receives a certificate as a token of appreciation and encouragement.

These moments not only motivate the awardees but also inspire their peers to aim

higher and believe in the power of effort and improvement.

Congratulations to all our monthly stars – keep striving, growing and shining!

Student of the Month Ceremony – Celebrating Excellence & Growth! 

 

 Education Bay School had the incredible

opportunity to host Mr. Fazal Niazi, CEO of

Franklin Covey Pakistan, for an impactful

professional development workshop

tailored for our teaching and

administrative staff. 

The session focused on leadership,

personal effectiveness and building a

high-trust school culture, empowering our

educators with globally recognized tools

and strategies to thrive both inside and

outside the classroom. 

Professional development workshop by Dr Fazal Niazi:
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As we bid farewell to the O Level batch of 2024–2025, our hearts are filled with a beautiful
blend of pride, joy and a touch of wistfulness. This exceptional group of students has left a

lasting impression on us, and we’re truly grateful to have shared in their journey.
Throughout the years, through every laugh, tear, and unforgettable moment, they’ve
grown into kind, inquisitive, and courageous individuals, ready to embrace the world

beyond these gates.
As they set off on exciting new paths, we send them our warmest wishes for endless

success, happiness and purpose. May their dreams always lead the way and may the
lessons and friendships from their time here stay with them, wherever life takes them. 

Our talented Taekwondo students recently demonstrated their skills and progress during an

exhilarating belt test. Under the expert guidance of Mr. Faraz -Taekwondo Champion and our

dedicated trainer. Students showcased powerful kicks, precise strikes, impressive stunts and

disciplined techniques.

Adding to the significance of the event, we were honoured to welcome an external trainer from

the Pakistan Taekwondo Council, who observed and evaluated our young martial artists.

Based on their individual performance, students were awarded belts of various colours,

representing their current level of achievement and growth.

To further recognize excellence, the top performer from each class level was awarded a trophy

- a proud celebration of their dedication, focus and spirit.

FAREWELL 2025FAREWELL 2025

Taekwondo Belt Test 2025:
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